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ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Wednesday, October 07, 2015
_____________________________________________________________________________
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Teacher:  Mme. Lagace
· There will be running practice for Cross Country Today at lunch time.
Teacher:  Mrs. Palmer
· Music club will be running at 12:15 today. We will be playing guitar.
Teacher:  Mr. Elisseou
· There will be a session of the Dungeons & Dragons gaming group at 3:00 pm today in the cafeteria.
Vice Principal:  Mme. McCrea
· Were you involved in Me to We last year?  If so, we want to hear from you!  Please meet in Mme. Bates's classroom #13 at 12:15.  We will be opening this group up to all students in the coming weeks, but for today, we would just like to meet with those who participated last year at their Elementary school.
See you at 12:15!
· Staff and Students will notice a number of pieces of art in our main hallway.  VanGO! is an exhibition of artworks in the NB Art Bank to be installed in our school for approximately four (4) weeks. The exhibition consists of 8 original artworks by contemporary NB artists.  Students are not to touch the artwork- it is to look at only!  Please be respectful of the hard work artists have done to create these beautiful pieces. 
· A reminder to staff and students we will be following the Assembly schedule today as we will have our magazine campaign schedule this afternoon.  
· Tomorrow and Friday schools are closed to students due to Professional Learning for all staff.  Schools are also closed on Monday due to the Thanksgiving Holiday.  We wish all of you a Happy Thanksgiving. ☺
Teacher:  Mrs. Throop
· All soccer players need to have their Athletic registration form and their fee into Mrs. Throop by Wednesday of next week.
· If any soccer player are in need of soccer sock, Mrs. Throop is selling white adidas socks for $10.
· Badminton Tryouts will begin next week at lunch time starting with grade 6 on Tuesday and Wednesday, Grade 7 Thursday and Friday and the grade 8’s the following week.
· If there are any Cross Country runner planning on attending the Provincial meet on the 17th need to see Mr. Throop to get you registered. 
· Could those boys who play JV soccer and are a part of the Cross Coutnry team, please see Mrs. Throop at break.
· Congratulations to the JV Girls for a job well done yesterday during their first game of the year. The girls came out with a 3 – 3 tie after being down 3 -1 with 5 mins left of the game. Scoring for HMMS wa Ashley Cox, Rachel Pinhey and Manuela Villamil
· Good luck to the JV Boys as they play RPS on the Upper field today and the Varity Girls hot Hampton on the Lower field.
· Could the Varsity Boys soccer team meet with Mrs. Throop at Break time in the gym.
